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 A message from Mrs Williams  

 
Our New School Website is Live! 

 
We’re excited to announce the launch of our new and improved school website! Designed 
with our children, families and staff in mind, the updated site offers a fresh look, improved 
navigation, and a host of new features to keep you connected and informed. 
 
Over the next few weeks and over the summer, we will be updating the content and ensuring 
relevant information is easily accessible on each page.  
 
We are encouraging parents to use the website as the first point of call for any school related 
information. Please do search here before calling or emailing the office.  
 
What’s New? 

• User-Friendly Design: Easily find important information with simplified menus and a 
cleaner layout. 

• Mobile Responsive: Whether you’re on a phone, tablet, or computer, our site adapts 
seamlessly to your device. 

• Calendar & Events: Stay up to date with school activities, holidays, and important 
deadlines. 

• News & Announcements: Get the latest updates from the school right on the 
homepage. 

 
      Visit Us Now 
Explore our new site at https://www.shrivenhamschool.co.uk/ 
 
We encourage you to bookmark the page and check back regularly for news and event 
updates. 
 
     We Want Your Feedback 
As we continue to grow and improve, your input is incredibly valuable. Please let us know what 
you think of the new website – remember we are still adding content.  
 
Thank you for being a part of our school community. We’re proud to offer a website that 
reflects our commitment to communication, transparency, and excellence in education. 
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Memorial Hall  
We visited the memorial hall this week to celebrate the centenary.  

It was a fabulous mini singing concert to mark 100 years of legacy, remembrance, and 
community. Over the past 100 years, it has stood as a silent witness to history, a place for 

reflection, celebration, and unity. Generations have passed through its doors — to mourn, to 
remember, to reflect and to learn We marked this occasion with also thinking about the 

next 100 years and the memories the children can tell future generations.   
 

Due to size of the hall, we were able to perform to a small group of invited guests. We were 
not able to extend the invitation to wider school community but do look out on Class Dojo 

for photos on Monday.  
 

Testimonials  
“Thank you so much for a wonderful concert. All the audience heaped many praises 

upon how good the children were and sang so beautifully. “ 
 

“This is a special thank you from me to you and the staff for a delightful concert 
yesterday. 

You put a lot of hard work into it and it really paid off. It was special to hear the children 
singing the WWI medley.” 

 
“Everyone had worked so hard to reach the high standard of the performance - spoken 

parts and songs, all performed with confidence and enthusiasm.” 
 

“The children are a credit to the school and I’m sure they’re all recall this special 
afternoon each time they go past or in the Memorial Hall for years to come.” 
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Calendar Dates  
 

Dates  Activity  

30th June  Year 5 out all day – FCC STEM activities  

30th June  Prayer Space  

1st July  Prayer Space  

1st July  Willow and Cherry class assembly 2.15pm 

2nd July  New reception stay and play 10.30 – 11.30 

2nd July  Sports Day 12pm start   

3rd July  Year 5 and identified Year 6 swimming 

4th July  FOSS summer fayre – after school  

4th July  No celebration assembly  

w/c 7th July  Year 6 residential  

9th July  Jonathan’s Jungle visit TBC Year 2 - 4 

10th July  Year 5 and identified Year 6 swimming 

10th July  IRock concert – invited parents  

11th July  Celebration Assembly  

14th July  Meet new class : arrive and collect from usual class  

15th July  Reports out to parents  

17th July  Year 6 Leaver’s performance 1.30pm and 6pm  

18th July  Celebration assembly  

21st July  Year 6 Leaver’s at the Church 9.30am – Friends and Family of Year 6 
only 

22nd July  Leaver’s assembly in school – children and staff only 

22nd July  Last day of school 1.05pm finish  

 
 


